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Privilege Day  

Disco 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On Thursday the 25th March, we will be having our end of term Privilege Day.  
 
Due to the severe wet weather conditions, we have made the decision to alter the event from 
outdoor rotational activities to an indoor disco.  
 
Students are still permitted to wear party clothes regardless of their PBL tier level. They will also 
need to bring their usual recess and lunch.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to celebrating the 
students’ commitment to PBL at our school.  
 
Kind Regards, 
The PBL Committee 
                                                                

 
 
 


